SCHENKER

Eurasia Train Notice
CR Express(Chongging) Reroute to Warsaw/Poznan

To whom it may concern,

Hereby we would like to inform you about expected delays during next days in
WB and EB direction.

Due to maintenance works in Terespol, there are more than 3000 wagons
waiting for handover from Belarus towards Poland. At the same time the
situation in terminals of Malaszewicze, Frankfurt order is still not improving.

All factors lead to the consequence of the heavy congestion during in transit from
CN border to KZ/[MN/RU and BY/PL.

Avoiding more delay in Poland border, CR Express Chongging officially reroute
partial trains to Warsaw and Poznan.

The selected trains will be nominated by train platform in advance. DB Schenker
will take care of the coordination with rerouted terminal and make properly
arrangement of the customs transit/clearance and delivery.
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